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NEWS RELEASE: For Immediate Release 
 
Join us 2-6 PM, April 26th at Noble Funk for a tail-wagging, beer-sipping good time 
at the FURRY DERBY PAW-TAY 
 
LOUISVILLE, KY (March 2025) – All those who love tasty beer and petting good dogs are invited to the 
second-annual Furry Derby Paw-tay, a tail-wagging good time from 2-6 p.m. on Saturday, April 26th at 
Noble Funk Brewing Company, 922 S. Second Street.  
  Noble Funk will donate a percentage of food and beverage sales from the event to The Arrow Fund, 
a local animal rescue organization dedicated to providing medical treatment, rehabilitation, and safe 
homes for pets that have been tortured, abused, or severely neglected. 
  You, your (leashed) fur kids, and (non-leashed) human ones, too, are welcome to come accessorized 
in your best Derby-themed hats and attire.  
  Attendees can look forward to: 

• A variety of craft beer, full bar, and fresh-made food, such 
as pizzas, salads, and sandwiches from Noble Funk  

• Prizes for the Best Derby Dressed Dogs 
• Outdoor areas for alfresco dining, family play, games, and 

plenty of dog-watching 
• The Arrow Fund booth out front, with an array of 

Kentucky-proud dog treats, pet gifts, and treasures 
• NEW THIS YEAR: Nanz & Kraft Florists are designing a  

dog-sized WINNERS GARLAND for the Best Dressed Dog! 
 

  Admission to the Furry Derby Paw-tay is FREE; on-site or online 
donations to The Arrow Fund are ALWAYS welcome: 
www.TheArrowFund.org.  For more info., e-mail 
events@TheArrowFund.org or call Noble Funk Brewing Company 
at 502-755-2739. 

*  *  * 

The Arrow Fund is a Kentuckiana-based, 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, dedicated to providing medical 
treatment, rehabilitation, and safe homes for animals that have been the victims of torture, abuse, and 
extreme neglect. The Arrow Fund strives to educate the public regarding the on-going problem of animal 
cruelty and advocate strengthening our local, state, and national animal welfare laws. For more information 
or to make a donation, please find us online at www.thearrowfund.org, Instagram @thearrowfund or  
www.facebook.com/TheArrowFund. 
 
Noble Funk Brewing Company (www.noblefunk.com), at 922 S.Second St., is a family-owned brewery with a 
mission is to always provide good brews, good times, and good conversations all while offering unsurpassed 
value, quality and exceptional guest service as a proud member of the SoBro neighborhood and Louisville 
community.  


